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2016 DIRECTORY 

Please contact Clerk Tuthill with any 

changes to the Directory.  If you are 

new to the neighborhood and have 

not yet called to have your name 

and phone number added, please 

do so ASAP.  You may call or email 

Clerk Tuthill, contact information to 

the right. 

ATTENTION TEENS:  Please update your information for the Teen Services section of 

the Directory.  You may add, change, or delete your information.  If interested, please 

contact Clerk Tuthill. 

Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to 
ensure that your insurance 
company is aware that you reside 
in the City of Bancroft, not the 
City of Louisville.  The premium 
tax fees from residents’ insurance 
companies generate over $40,000 
in annual income for the City of 
Bancroft.  If you are new to Bancroft, it is especially important to let your 

insurance company know that you are a Bancroft Resident. 
 
New to Bancroft? 
Please let Clerk Tuthill know and 
she will add you to the directory 
and email list.  We would also 
like to welcome you in the 
newsletter. 
 

JOIN US ON 
FACEBOOK! 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 

MAYOR 
 

Melissa Dimeny 
558-7003 

meldimeny@yahoo.com 
 

COMMISSIONERS 
 

Mary Jude Constable 
423-1559 

constablmj@gmail.com 
 

Bryan Berman 
419-8840 

bryKB3@aol.com 
 

Matthew Tungate 
262-8658 

CommissionerMattTungate 
@mail.com 

 
Jeff Magers 

502-762-4334 
jsmagers@outlook.com  

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
ajsaccountant@hotmail.com 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

       Shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

bancroftkypd@msn.com 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes  

& Maloney 

 

NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM December 10th 

 Jefferson Manor 

All residents are welcome! 

(agenda on the back) 

 
Please do your part to keep Bancroft 

beautiful. 

RUMPKE 

Our collection days will not be affected by the 

Christmas or New Years Holidays. 

Recycling collection days for December and 

January are: Mondays 12/14, 12/28, 1/11 and 1/25. 

 

IT HAS BEEN A WET NOVEMBER! 

It’s that time of year again… most of the leaves have 

fallen.   We have had trouble recently with clogged 

drains causing a lot of water to remain on our streets. 

Please help by raking up your leaves and keeping the 

drain grates free of debris.   

TAX BILLS 

Taxes were due by December 1st.  After this 
date, taxes are delinquent and penalties will 
apply.  Remember, it is your responsibility to 
send a copy to your mortgage company.  
 

mailto:bancroftkypd@msn.com

